
 

 

 

 

 

1st December 2022 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY: WEDNESDAY 14TH DECEMBER 2022 

As part of the School Council’s continued work to support the local community, our School Council 

would like to invite students to take part in a Christmas Jumper Day.   

Christmas Jumper Day will be on Wednesday 14th December 2022 and students will need to donate 

£1 to charity on the day.  

We invite all students to come into school wearing a Christmas Jumper, students are still expected 

to wear full uniform and a Christmas Jumper instead of their school jumper.  Tracksuits and other 

non-uniform are strictly prohibited clothing. 

Our school community are always generous when it comes to fundraising and this directly helps the 

charities we support to carry out their amazing work, some within our own school. 

Thank you for your support and we wish you a restful Christmas. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr S Rahman 

Assistant Headteacher 
 

 


